
Posted 1.22.25 

School Administrative Unit #101 

Wakefield School District 

 

 

Superintendent Opening  

 

The Wakefield School District has a full time opening for a Superintendent effective July 1, 

2025.  

 

To apply please send a completed SAU professional application, resume, transcripts/certificates, three letters of 

recommendation and a letter of interest to the SAU 101 office.  

 

 

Mail to: Superintendent Search 

Wakefield School District 

76 Taylor Way 

Sanbornville, NH 03872 

Or  

Email to: info@sau101.org 

 

Applications can be found at www.sau101.org, or picked up from the SAU 101 Office 

mailto:info@sau101.org
http://www.sau101.org/

